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To: The Members of the Club                                7. June 2012 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
To 27 members and family the Dürer Exhibition proved that it is worth it´s interna-
tional attention. They had a fascinating tour, given by Frau Dr. Reiss of the Ger-
manisches National Museum. She explained with competence and great engage-
ment background and subtleties of the „early Dürer“-masterpieces. After the tour 
we gathered at the nearby restaurant „Zum Gulden Stern“, the oldest Bratwurst-
place in Nürnberg. So its historic interior was the suitable note on which to end this 
fine event. Our Board member Eva Flasche had the idea and did the arrangements. 
Thank you, Eva! 
 

  **** 
There will be two activities in July of this year. The first will be our traditional  
 
 
 

Family Picnic 
 

at   Pleikershof Farm 
 
            on     Sunday,  
 

  01. July 2012 
 
starting from 12:00 h. 
 
 
The Hornig family has again permitted us to use their beautiful meadow  and facilities at this 
historic location and we thank them very much. 
 
Our Board member Norbert Friemelt also this year volunteered to organize the picnic and will 
take care of all the arrangements with the help of his team. Come and enjoy the GAMC- specific 
blend of German “Spanferkel”-grill and traditional American cuisine, Bier vom Fass, softdrinks, 
etc.  
 
We kindly ask you to bring your own set of cutlery and plate. 
 
                   



 

All correspondence to be addressed to the secretary: German-American Men's Club of Middle Franconia 
Heinz Stahlschmidt, Strassberg 32, 91056 Erlangen, Tel. 09131- 991543 stahlschmidt-erlangen@t-online.de 

www.gamc-nuernberg.de 

We again expect beautiful weather for this most popular event of the year. Should this expec-
tation fail and we cannot eat outside we have ample space inside the barn as well. There is 
also plenty of room for children to play and enjoy the surroundings. 
 
We will charge € 7,50 for members, all other adult guests will pay € 15,00. Children are free. 
 
In order to make appropriate preparations possible, please make reservations with the sec-
retary via fone, e-mail or fax (09131-991505) not later than Sunday, 24 June 2010.  
 
Pleikershof is located just outside the village of Steinbach. Coming from Fürth on B8 take the 
Seukendorf exit towards Cadolzburg, where at the top of the hill will be a sign to Steinbach. 
Continue from there to Pleikershof, one kilometer away. For those of you coming from the 
direction of Ammerndorf, head towards Cadolzburg and then turn off to Steinbach. 
 
                    **** 
We are glad to invite you on behalf of the DAI (German American  Institute) to their  
 

      Independence Day Party 
 

           on Friday, 06. July 2012, at 15:30h  
 
            at the      Museum Tucherschloss, 
                          Hirschelgasse 9-11 in Nürnberg. 
 

 
Professor Andreas Falke, Director of DAI, Dr. Ulrich Maly, Lordmayor of Nürnberg, and Con-
rad R. Tribble, American Consul General in Munich, will speak to the audience. 
  
The Board has decided that the GAMC will support the event by a donation. If you like to 
participate in the party, please confirm to DAI not later than Friday, 29. June 2012 via 
phone 0911-230690 or fax 0911-2306923 or e-mail mail@dai-nuernberg.de. 
 

                    **** 
We would like to inform you that we have for our Mosel Valley tour from 9. - 11. September 
2012 still 6 double room vacencies. All single rooms are booked out. Please join us at this 
exciting tour. The trip will include winetasting, a boat trip at the river Mosel, and a visit at the 
US Airbase Spangdalem.  For more details and registration contacts see attachment. The 
registration deadline will be Friday, 22. June 2012 
 
                    **** 
Forthcoming events: 
 

Sunday-Tuesday 09.-11. Sep  2012 Mosel Valley and Spangdahlem US-Airbase  

Thursday, 25.      Oct   2012 Fürth Stadtmuseum 

Sunday, 25.     Nov   2012 Fürth Mercure Thanksgiving Dinner 
 
Sincerely 
 

Your  Board of Governors 


